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Minister Linares send message to Darts Juniors and Seniors 

participating away from Gibraltar 

The Minister for Sport wishes both the Junior and Senior sections of the Gibraltar Darts 

Association all the best in their international endeavours. 

A group of five seniors and five juniors are currently in Bridlington in the UK to take part in a 

series of events.  They will be taking part in the British Open and British Classic events whilst 

finishing the week by participating in the World Championships and the Winmau World Masters. 

Another group of five seniors will be travelling further afield as they leave on Saturday to 

participate in the XXI WDF World Cup to be held in Kobe, Japan. 

Gibraltar have been drawn in Group 3 and will take on Finland and Trinidad & Tobago in the 

Group Stage. 

Minister Linares said: “It is very pleasing to see so many of our local darts players competing 

internationally particularly those from the Youth section who represent the future of the sport.  I 

wish them all the very best of Gibraltarian luck!” 

 

 


